

ASHTON J. HAYWARD MAYOR

June 21, 2018

Mr. John Peacock 107 S. Baylen Street Pensacola, Florida 32502

Dear Mr. Peacock,

It is a pleasure to advise you of your reappointment to the City of Pensacola Downtown Improvement Board. This appointment begins on July 1, 2018 and expires on June 30, 2021. Should you have any questions or desire to discuss this appointment, please do not hesitate to contact me at 435-1624.

Also please be advised, as a member of the Board you are subject to Florida's Public Records law and Sunshine Law, as well as the City of Pensacola Code of Ethics.

Thank you for your willingness to serve the citizens of our community in this capacity. I look forward to working with you. Congratulations on your reappointment.

Sincerely,

Ashton J. Hayward

Lit & Ayum

Mayor